
Enjoy live Spanish Music at Bodega Vino on Tuesday, October 8, 

2013 from 17.30 – 19.00 hours 

 
 

 

The Hispanic Society of The Hague, in conjunction with The Hague Bridge, invites you to 
enjoy a drinks and tapas get-together featuring live Spanish music. Join us on Tuesday, 
October 8, at Bodega Vino, Reinkenstraat 2 F, The Hague. Drinks are at your own expense 
but the tapas are on the house. 
 

 

 
 

 

 


